
 

  

 

Hi, 
Welcome to Purple Class! I hope you have had 
a restful Summer. I welcome your child to 
Purple Class and I am sure we will have a fun 
year of learning. 

In class  

We have Mrs Dorrian and Mrs Lloyd as our 
Teaching Assistants. On Thursday mornings 
lessons will be taught by Mrs Doel and Mr 
Smith will be taking one PE lesson. 

 

Science 

Our Topic this term is Sound. We will be 
finding out about how sound is made through 
vibrations and how sound waves travel to our 
ears. 
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Topic 
Our Topic focus is Geography this half term and 
the theme is ‘ALL AROUND THE WORLD’.  We 
will be looking at the location of different 
countries around the world. 

PE 
PE will take place every Monday and Thursday. 
Please ensure your child comes in to school 
wearing their PE kit on these days. In week 2 
Purple Class will be swimming each afternoon. 
Please ensure they have their swimming kit every 
day for that week. 

Home Learning 
Children are expected to read 5 x per week.  

There will be a half term grid of tasks linked to 
our topic and your child will be expected to 
complete one task per week. 

Children will be expected to access ttrockstars 
for Maths. Their will also be a Maths and Literacy 
booklet they will receive and will be expected to 
complete a page a week. We will mark this in 
school. 

At the end of Year 4 the children will need to 
know all the x tables up to 12. 

Thanks in advance for supporting your child with 
this.  

 

I hope we all have a fantastic term of 
learning. 
 
Mrs Barbour 
PS Please make sure your child is in school on 
time. Thanks! 

 

 



 

 

 


